School System Leaders: Please share the following with your K-8 principals.

Over the course of the 23-24 school year, the Department will host a series of six webinars for
K-8 principals that focus on key literacy and math initiatives. These webinars will be brief — 30
minutes each as we appreciate and value each principals’ time. We have specifically planned
these webinars to take place in August, September, October, January, February, and March.
These are not mandatory for anyone but simply a service/resource we are providing because of
the emphasis being placed on literacy and math, including key shifts resulting from legislation.

Hopefully you will find these brief webinars to be filled with tangible information and resources to
drive best practices in literacy and math improvement work in your schools. We invite you all to
mark your calendars for these dates and please join us for our first webinar in the series next
Monday, August 7th at 1 pm.

Webinar Date and Time: August 7 at 1 p.m.

Webinar Link: https://Idoe.zoom.us/j/3547510189

Webinar Phone Number: 646-876-9923
Meeting ID#: 354 751 0189

Please contact classroomsupporttoolbox@la.gov with questions.

Save the Date!

September 5" (Tuesday due to Labor Day) at 1 p.m.
October 9"at 1 p.m.

January 8"at 1 p.m.

February 5"at 1 p.m.

March 4"at 1 p.m.


https://ldoe.zoom.us/j/3547510189

